
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MEDIA EVENT: Pipeline Plastics Brings Jobs and Opportunity to Rupert with New HDPE Plant!  

The company’s multimillion-dollar investment will boost the local economy and strengthen nationwide 
infrastructure. 

Rupert, Idaho – January 17, 2025: Today, Pipeline Plastics celebrates the groundbreaking of its newest 
manufacturing plant in Rupert, Idaho, marking a significant investment in the community and the future 
of infrastructure. The facility will manufacture high-performance HDPE pressure pipes for water, energy, 
and industrial applications, capable of producing up to 65-inch diameter pipe. 

We are thrilled to join the Rupert community and contribute to its growth through innovation, 
sustainability, and economic development,” said Mike Leathers, CEO of Pipeline Plastics. “This facility 
reflects our commitment to creating jobs, boosting the local economy, and delivering solutions for 
critical infrastructure needs. 

The new facility, strategically located in Rupert, will help meet the increasing demand for reliable and 
environmentally friendly infrastructure materials in the water, energy, and industrial sectors. It is 
expected to create over 50 direct jobs and provide an economic boost to the region. 

“Pipeline Plastics is proud to partner with Rupert in building a brighter future for the local economy and 
the industries we serve,” said Franck Irenee, CFO of Pipeline Plastics. 

“This is more than a plant—it’s a commitment to excellence and a testament to the impact we aim to 
make in the industry,” added Jordan Latham, VP of Production. “We’re excited to bring our state-of-the-
art manufacturing capabilities to Rupert and deliver solutions built for the future.” 

Pipeline Plastics’ Rupert plant is designed with sustainability at its core, featuring energy-eƯicient 
operations and waste-reduction initiatives, ensuring that every pipe is built to last while minimizing 
environmental impact. 

The plant is expected to be operational by the later part Q3 2025, paving the way for continued innovation 
and growth in the HDPE industry. 

For more information, please contact: 

Susann Fortney 
Business Integration Manager 
Tel: +1 817 693 4100 
Email: sfortney@pipe.us 
 


